
 
 
 

September 22, 2023 

Mr. Keith Martin  
Interim Executive Director  
Yuba-Suter Transit Authority  
2100 B Street  
Marysville, California 95901 
keith@yubasuttertransit.com 
 
Dear Mr. Martin: 

Thank you for submitting the Yuba-Suter Transit Authority’s Zero-Emission Bus Rollout Plan 
(Rollout Plan) as required by the Innovative Clean Transit regulation (California Code 
Regulations (CCR) Title 13 § 2023.1(d)) on June 20, 2023. Staff reviewed the Rollout Plan and 
concluded that: 

(1) The Rollout Plan is complete and meets the requirements of CCR Title 13  
§ 2023.1(d)(1)(A)-(H) 

(2) A copy of Board Meeting Minutes for Agenda Item V-C is provided to show the 
Rollout Plan is approved and adopted by your Board 

I am pleased to inform you that the Rollout Plan has met the regulation’s requirements. On 
behalf of my team, I wish you successful implementation of this plan and appreciate your 
leadership in protecting local community health through adoption of zero-emissions 
technologies. 

If you have any questions regarding the Innovative Clean Transit regulation, please contact 
Dr. Yachun Chow, Manager of the Zero Emission Truck and Bus Section, at 
Yachun.Chow@arb.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Annmarie Rodgers, Branch Chief, Compliance Assistance and Outreach Branch 

cc: Adam Hansen, Planning Manager, Yuba-Suter Transit Authority 

 Yachun Chow, Ph.D., Manager, Zero Emission Truck and Bus Section 
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